
 

Date:05/02/2021 

Dear client, 

We would like to inform you that we had to correct Sending Service release 5.1.2 and 5.2.0. 
Those versions did not used the latest XSD version required by the ACD. 
 
Please be informed that a new Sending Service 5.3.0 version is available in production environment for 
reporting transmission as of today.  

Who is concerned? 

All entities transmitting FATCA reports to the ACD regulator. 

Action required? 

For automatic transmission 

In order to be able to send this new version with the Sending Service, the latter has to be updated to 
version 5.3.0. 
Some guidance regarding the updates are available on our Wiki: 
https://www.e-
file.lu/wiki/index.php/Sending_Service#Installation_.2F_update_with_Sending_Service_Installer 

For manual transmission 

No further action is required. 

 

If you have any questions or need further guidance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards 

BusinessRelationshipDevpt.ClientServiceMgt@fundsquare.net  

For any technical questions: 

Client Support & Operations Desk 

Email: cso.desk@fundsquare.net  

Phone: +352 28370 211 

With best regards,  

Info Flash -  Update of Sending Service 
for FATCA reporting 
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